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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
Re: Sightseeing field trip to central London 
 
On Wednesday 24th May 2023, Year 3 will be walking through Green Park to see Buckingham Palace. We 
will then sit and eat lunch at Victoria’s statue opposite the palace. After that, we will walk along the lake 
in St James’ Park and study the many birds nesting and feeding on the banks. We will then proceed to 
the Horse Guards, Downing Street and finally catch the tube back at Westminster. 
 
We will leave school at 9:30am and travel by train and tube to Green Park. We will return to school by 
3:15.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for the day. This must be a healthy lunch and drinks must not be 
fizzy or in glass bottles. If your child has free school dinners and you would like the school to provide a 
packed lunch, please notify the school office by Monday 15th May. 
 
On the day of the trip, children must be in full school uniform. Please ensure they are wearing a jacket in 
case of rain. 
 
We have room for four parents and carers to come with us to help supervise the children. If you are 
available, please let us know by filling in the form below. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs. Crook 
 
 

 
Year 3 trip to Central London 
 
I give permission for -------------------------- to go on the trip to central London on Wednesday 24th May 
2023. 
 
Signed: --------------------------------------------------- 
 
I would like to help supervise children on the day. (circle the correct option)            Yes      No 
 
If you can help, please complete below: 
 
Name -----------------------------------------------     Mobile number ------------------------------------------ 

Wednesday 3rd May 2023 


